
  
 
 
 
 

Monday, October 28, 2024 
 
 
Cross Country Team 
We are thrilled to celebrate our amazing cross country team for their outstanding 
performance! Special congratulations to Mason Van Alstane in grade 7, who finished 5th, 
and Timothy Ngai in grade 8, also finishing 5th in their respective races. 
A huge shoutout to our grade 7 boys team for securing 2nd place overall! We are 
so proud of all our runners for their incredible efforts! Keep up the great work! 
 
Choir 
A reminder that you have a rehearsal at lunch today in the music room. 
 
Spirit Club 
Friendly reminder that there is a spirit meeting in the LLC today at lunch! 
 
Chill Zone will be happening today in room 158. 
 
Grade 6 volleyball players 
If you are coming to Friday's Jamboree, you MUST bring your permission form to one of 
the coaches by tomorrow.  
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